

WILL WE LIVE ON THE MOON?

Some day people will live on the Moon. Scientists now believe that by the year 2030 this will be possible. A group of four astronauts will leave Earth to live on the dark side of the Moon. The journey will take them four days.

The astronauts will live on the dark side of the Moon because this side has water. Scientists now believe there is a large ice lake on the dark side of the moon. This ice will be melted to provide water. The astronauts will live in special buildings. These buildings will have air so that the astronauts can breathe. They won't have to wear their spacesuits inside the buildings. The astronauts won't have to do housework. Robots will do the housework for them. The astronauts won't eat food. Instead, they will take a pill three times a day! Each group of four astronauts will live on the Moon for six months. Then they will return to Earth.



Answer the questions

1. When will it be possible to live on the Moon?

2. How many people will test the possibility?

3. How long will the trip to the moon take?

4. Why are the astronauts going to live on the dark side of the Moon?

5. How will they get the water?

6. Where will the astronauts live?

7. What will they wear?

8. Where will they buy their food?

9. Who will do the house chores?

10. How long will the astronauts stay on the Moon?

11. Do you think that it will be possible to live on the Moon? Why? Why not?

12. If it were possible, would you like to live on the Moon? Why? Why not?

You are meeting an astronaut who spent some time on the moon. Ask him five questions,

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.

Vocabulary: At the Hairdresser

Read the words in the box carefully and then match them with the pictures below:

appointment blow-dry split ends trim hairdryer wash
dye hair fringe haircut highlights hair spray layers



Complete the sentences: After understanding the words above, use them to complete these sentences.

1. Ask the hairdresser for a _____ if you do not want it too short.
2. You may need to make an _____ before you can have your hair done.
3. My hair is getting into my eyes. I must have my _____ cut.
4. Using conditioner helps stop _____.
5. Alison decided she wanted to _____ her _____ pink for her birthday.
6. A hairdresser will first _____ and finally _____ your hair.
7. To keep my hair looking nice all day, I usually use _____.
8. I hate my long, thick hair. I think I need to have _____.

Discussion: When was the last time you went to the hairdresser? What did you have done? Were you happy with your new look?

Reading Comprehension: All About Khalida

Read the following passage and then **complete both tasks below:**



Hello! My name is Khalida Ahmed and I am from Afghanistan. I am now living in Middlesbrough, which is a lovely place to live. I have a big family, three young boys and two little girls. My husband Jalal is a taxi driver, so he is quite busy all day. I am a housewife and stay at home to take care of the family and I am also very busy. I'm not only a housewife but an ESOL student at Middlesbrough College. I study English twenty hours a week because I want to improve my English to help my children with their homework and become an active person in my community. In the future, I would like to be

a teacher assistant, like my mother. My best friend is Alya. She studies English with me and in our free time, we like to go shopping in town or meet up with other ladies for coffee at Costa. We also like to go to the open Market at weekends and do our shopping there. My favourite TV shows are Arabic 'daytime dramas', but I also watch CBBC with my children. I pick up new words and learn how to pronounce the words correctly. I love my new life in the UK, but I still miss my friends and family in my country.

Answer the following in full sentences:

1. Where is Khalida from? _____
2. Where is she living now? _____
3. What is her husband's job? _____
4. Why does she go to college? _____
5. What TV shows does she like? _____

Circle (True) or (False). And then correct all mistakes:

- | | | |
|---------------------------------------|------|-------|
| 1. Khalida speaks excellent English. | True | False |
| 2. She isn't busy. | True | False |
| 3. She has five children. | True | False |
| 4. Khalida wants to be a teacher now. | True | False |
| 5. Her husband is a taxi driver. | True | False |
| 6. She isn't happy in the UK. | True | False |